
  
Minutes of the General Meeting 

Of the Netball Supporters’ Group 
Held in Library at 7pm on Monday 18th August 2014 

 
Present:   Debbie Lever, Leanne Morgan, Denise Wood, Natasha Keir, Sandra Hutton, Wendy 

Charlton, Debbie Lansdown, Kathleen Power, Chrissie Whyte, Glen Archer 
 
Apologies:  Justin Hill, Emma Croston. 
 

a) Open Meeting and Welcome – Debbie welcomed all to meeting at 7:00pm.  
 

b) Apologies noted 
 

c) Acceptance of Minutes of General Meeting Monday 16th June 2014. Proposed: Sandra 
Hutton Seconded: Leanne Morgan. 

  
d) Correspondence inwards / outwards  

 
a. Letter of thanks from Andrew Baron, General Manager, St Andrews War Memorial 

Breast Cancer Service 
b. Letter from Philip Roxberg from RSG to Paul Browning regarding embellishment as 

forwarded by Claire Jackson 
c. Letter from Clair Jackson to Paul Browning regarding double points round and finals 
d. Letter from Louise Skidmore regarding certificates and notice regarding 

embellishment 
e. Letter from Emily Faller, Year 4 parent regarding an earlier start to the season for 

training and game practice 
 Correspondence accepted, Proposed: Wendy Charlton, seconded: Natasha Keir. 
 

e) Treasurer’s Report – Treasurer’s Report presented by Leanne Morgan with all outstanding 
accounts paid, seconded: Sandra Hutton. NSG account balance $6,877.78.  
 

f) Head of Netball Report  
a. Firebirds Cup – teams have been nominated 
b. Cougars Cup – Entered a Grade 10 team, will participate again next year 
c. Tour – 5 weeks to go, uniforms ordered, tour budget looking good after significant 

donations. 
 

g) General Business – 
a) BBQ on finals day, was successful $183.72 raised and all stock has now been 

used. 
b) Boost Juice, $83 raised, another scheduled for end of term 3 and end of term 4. 
c) Break Up Breakfast - timing of the event was good, should do the same next 

year and select the last Wednesday of term 2 in order to get it in the School 
White Calendar. 

d) Association News - there is now an Eftpos machine available for fundraising 
school events and needs to be booked via the tuck shop, who will provide 
instructions on how to use it.  

e) AOB 



a. Holt Bolt was discussed and it was agreed that it was a good event and 
if the opportunity arose NSG would be keen to do it again around March 
of next year. 

b. Facebook Page, is ready for launch 
c. Erin Corlis’ mother’s funeral was last Friday and members of the NSG 

attended. School sent Erin flowers, NSG donated $100 to Alzheimers  
Australia.  Motion proposed by Debbie Lever and seconded by Chrissie 
Whyte 

 
Next Meeting AGM:  Monday 20th October at 7pm, in the Library. 
 
The meeting closed at  7:50pm. 
 
 
 

NSG - Proudly encourages the Development of Netball for All Ages 
 


